
 

Lassen County 

 COVID-19 Counts: 
 

 

 

Known Cases 0 

Pending 6 

Negative 138 

Total 144 
 

 
 

Weekend 
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Things You Should Know Going Into the Weekend 

Facts from this Week: 
Roadmap to Recovery for Lassen 

County:  

Our Roadmap to Recovery for Lassen 

County is pending approval from the 

Governor and State Publich Health 

Officer.  

 

Message from the Lassen Office of 

Education:  

Lassen County Superintendent of 

Schools Patricia Gunderson issued a 

brief statement Wednesday on behalf 

of school districts across the county. 

She outlined plans for the start of 

school in the fall and clarified how the 

county is providing for the educational 

needs of students. "As the COVID-19 

outbreak continues to evolve, our 

school districts, County Office of 

Education, and charter schools in 

Lassen County remain diligent in our 

efforts to provide families with 

essential services, support student 

wellness and ensure continuity of our 

students’ education," Gunderson said 

in the statement.  

 

Things You Should Know for Next 

Week: More information will be in the 

next weekday edition.  

Mass Testing: 
Lassen County will be conducting mass 

testing at Lassen Community College 

before the end of the month. The Public 

Health Department secured 16,000 tests 

from the State and plan to use their 

mobile flu clinic unit that they train for 

each year. 

 “Stay Health Informed” Campaign for 

Businesses Reopening:  
Everyone want Lassen County businesses 

to reopen as soon as possible! Part of 

getting ready is making sure each 

business is prepared with the resources  

they need to say stay safe, remain 

healthy, and recover financially.  

Call Center: 

Open 8 am to 5 pm 

Monday – Friday 

(530) 251 – 8100 
 

DATE: 5/8/20    

TIME: 5:00 PM 
 

Lassen County 

Public Health 

Resources: 

Want an easy way to talk 

to your kids about 

washing their hands?  

Check out the 

handwashing video by 

Public Health under 

“Health Information” on 

LassenCares.org.  

 

Do you have a mask at 

home and want to know 

more about it?  

Check out the video by 

Public Health under 

“Health Information” on 

LassenCares.org.  

Incident 

Commanders: 

Dean Growdon, 

Lassen County 

Sheriff 

Barbara Longo, 

Director of Health 

and Social Services 

Public Information 

Officer: 

Richard Egan, CAO 


